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Date: 2021-09-22
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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
Colorado County is currently being represented by Senator Kolkhorst.  She
has been a positive advocate and has acquired many staunch supporters. 
Sen. Kolkhost has always made herself available when we have reached out
to her and seems to have a genuine interest in out concerns. We can only
prosper through continued representation and availability to someone who
understands the wants, needs and values within our rural communities.  The
possibility of being part of any large urban (Harris county?)
representation area is, in affect, putting our small communities on the
back row of a very large playing field.  It is imperative that we retain
the representation of Sen. Kolkhort!




